

## School classes at the Kunstmuseum Luzern

**Dear Teachers** 

Welcome to the Kunstmuseum Luzern!

So that your visit runs as smoothly as possible we would like to draw your attention to the following points:

- Teachers take responsibility for the entire class and keep them together.
- Please ensure that all the pupils stay at a distance of at least one meter away from the art works and do not lean against walls or display cases.
- Attention! Sometimes there are works of art unprotected on the floor.
- In case of any damage done, you, as the teacher are the museum's contact person and are requested to give the necessary information on how the damage occurred.

## Other points

- Please use the cloakroom storage boxes for school classes in front of the lockers.
- Please have consideration for other people in the museum. Avoid making noise and keep the passageways clear.
- Writing and drawing may only be done in pencil.
- It is not permitted to eat and drink in the museum.
- Please instruct your students not to run in the museum.
- Sitting on the floor is allowed.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact us.

The art education team kunstvermittlung@kunstmuseumluzern.ch

